CC4-2-19 #16

Cyrah Caburian

From: Peggy Griffin <griffin@compuserve.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 31, 2019 10:31 PM

To: City Council

Cc: City Clerk

Subject: CC Item #16 City's financing and capital forcast

Dear Mayor Scharf and Council Members,
Some of the very basic questions I think should be asked and answered in writing are:

1. What’s the City’s basic revenue received on an average year without unique one-time funds received?

2. What’s the basic cost of running the City, without CIP projects and without one time fees?

3. Are there mechanisms in place to “save for a rainy day”?

4. Are there mechanisms that can be used to save over several years towards a big ticket item like City Hall?

5. How can the City identify areas where we are spending too much or not getting the best “bang for our buck”?
6. Is the City better off hiring an employee rather than continually hiring consultants?

Thank you,
Peggy Griffin
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